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Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
You have received this letter because you are resident in the Netherlands but you are not a Dutch national. 
You are a national of another Member State of the European Union (EU). As such, you are permitted to 
decide for yourself in which EU country you wish to vote in the elections for the European Parliament: either 
in the Netherlands (the EU country in which you are resident) or in the EU country of which you are a 
national.  
 
If you choose to vote in the Netherlands in the elections for (Dutch) members of the European Parliament, 
you must register accordingly, with your municipality. Enclosed with this letter is a registration form: form Y 
32. You register to vote by completing the Dutch-language form Y 32. Also accompanying this letter are 
instructions that are intended to assist you in completing form Y 32. The instructions also include a 
translation of the terms/passages appearing on form Y 32. Please read these instructions carefully.  
 
If you prefer to vote in the European elections in the EU country of which you are a national, you are not 
required to register with your Dutch municipality, unless you have already registered for the European 
elections, in the Netherlands. In that case, you should contact the Dutch municipality where you live, to 
withdraw your previous Y 32 registration. You can request information about any previous registration from 
your municipality.  
 
Do you wish to vote in the elections for the European Parliament in the Netherlands, but have not yet 
registered? In that case, please complete form Y 32, preferably in block letters, and return the completed 
and signed form to the municipality, together with a copy of your valid identity document. For the European 
Parliament elections to be held in June 2024, the form must have been received by your municipality at the 
latest by 23 April 2024. You can return the form to the following address: 
 
Gemeente Brunssum 
T.a.v. Team Verkiezingen 
Postbus 250 
6440 AG Brunssum 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
The Municipal Executive 
 

Re European Parliament elections  
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